## The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

Aifred B. Willcox, Executive Director



June 19, 1986

Professor Steven Bronn Department of Mathematics University of Southern Colorado Pueblo, CO 81001

Dear Professor Bronn:

I am writing, quite belatedly, to inform you that the Committee on Awards from the fund for Aid to Sections has approved a grant of \$500 to the Rocky Mountain Section in partial support of your short course.

The fault is all mine. I am sorry that this process took so long. Somehow, your proposal got off the track in our office, and we never succeeded in getting it back.

We will send a check to Professor Emerson in a few days.

Good luck with your first short course!

Executive Director

ABW/dm

William D. Emerson